
 

 

          Date: 4 Oct. 2023 

 

Dear Caregivers, 

Thank you to those who have signed up for the workshop: Healthy Habits for the Tech-Connected Family, which is 
to be held on 9th October.  

Due to the large number of people signed up, we need to change the venue and make a slight adjustment to the 
time.  

We will now have the workshop in the school hall at 8:45 a.m. rather than 8:30 a.m.  

We ask that you wait outside the school gate until 8:40 a.m. and then come directly to the hall. 

  

Thank you for your support, 

Dawn Doucette 

 


